Nicor Gas OFO Midwestern Pipeline Cap Removal Notice

April 29, 2024
Nicor Gas will be removing the pipeline cap limits to Nicor Gas city gate for Midwestern Pipeline effective the Gas Day of April 30, 2024.
HUB injection and withdrawal requests may be submitted for consideration.

All shippers are encouraged to frequently monitor the Nicor Gas Bulletin Board for updates. 

